16 January 2024

**Dear Parents** 

## **Children in Reception classes**

The School Nursing Team will be coming into the school on 29 January 2024 to do the Child Measurement Programme with Reception aged children, together with hearing and vision tests.

There will be a letter coming home with your child today if they are in Reception. If you do NOT want your child to be included in this then please complete and return the letter to school before 29 January, otherwise they will be included.

Thank you.

Cofion Cynnes / Kind Regards

Rachael Hughes

Gweithiwr Cymorth Lechyd Powys / School Health Support Worker

**School Nursing Team** 

Ynys Y Plant, Lon Planhigfa / Plantation Lane, Y Drenewydd / Newtown. Powys / Powys SY16 1LH

Fon / Office (01686) 617456